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Room Full of Mirrors Oct 25 2021 It has been more than thirty-five years
since Jimi Hendrix died, but his music and spirit are still very much alive
for his fans everywhere. Charles R. Cross vividly recounts the life of
Hendrix, from his difficult childhood and adolescence in Seattle through his
incredible rise to celebrity in London's swinging sixties. It is the story
of an outrageous life--with legendary tales of sex, drugs, and excess--while
it also reveals a man who struggled to accept his role as idol and who
privately craved the kind of normal family life he never had. Using neverbefore-seen documents and private letters, and based on hundreds of
interviews with those who knew Hendrix--many of whom had never before agreed
to be interviewed--Room Full of Mirrors unlocks the vast mystery of one of
music's most enduring legends.
The Blood Mirror Sep 23 2021 The Blood Mirror is the action-packed fourth
novel in the Lightbringer series by international bestseller Brent Weeks.
The Seven Satrapies have collapsed into four - and those are falling before
the White King's armies. Gavin Guille, ex-emperor, ex-Prism, ex-galley
slave, formerly the one man who might have averted war, is now lost, broken
and trapped in a prison crafted by his own magical genius. But Gavin has no
magic at all. Worse, in this prison, he may not be alone. Who will fight to
prevent a tainted empire from becoming something even worse? 'Brent Weeks is
so good it's beginning to tick me off' Peter V. Brett 'Weeks has a style of
immediacy and detail that pulls the reader relentlessly into the story. He
doesn't allow you to look away' Robin Hobb 'I was mesmerised from start to
finish. Unforgettable characters, a plot that kept me guessing, non-stop
action and the kind of in-depth storytelling that makes me admire a writer's
work' Terry Brooks 'Weeks has truly cemented his place among the great epic
fantasy writers of our time' British Fantasy Society Books by Brent Weeks
Night Angel The Way of Shadows Shadow's Edge Beyond the Shadows Perfect
Shadow (novella) Lightbringer The Black Prism The Blinding Knife The Broken
Eye The Blood Mirror The Burning White

A Mirror for Monkeys Aug 11 2020 Beneath the floorboards of a ruined house,
an 18th-century memoir is discovered. It reveals the life story of William
Congreve, the acclaimed English playwright. The lost manuscript is penned by
his faithful servant, Jeremy, who tells how they lived together through
fierce political division and triumphal nationalism in that era of war with
France, the aftermath of the Glorious Revolution. Upon his death a monument
in Stowe is erected to honour Mr Congreve. Atop a slender pyramid sits a
monkey peering into a mirror, a court wit seeing reflected the ironies of
polite society folding in on itself as Whigs and Tories feud with scant
ground for compromise. Through the prisms of memory and art, award-winning
author John Spurling reimagines this tumultuous period and brings to life
historical figures Dryden, Vanbrugh, Swift, Pope and Lady Mary Wortley
Montagu as never before.
Chinaman Jun 08 2020 Discover the blazing debut novel from the Booker Prize
winning author. 'A crazy ambidextrous delight' Michael Ondaatje Where is
Pradeep S. Mathew - spin bowler extraordinaire and 'the greatest cricketer
to walk the earth'? Retired sportswriter W. G. Karunasena is dying, and he
wants to know. W.G. will spend his final months drinking arrack, making his
wife unhappy, ignoring his son and tracking down the mysterious Pradeep. On
his quest he will also uncover a coach with six fingers, a secret bunker
below a famous stadium, a Tamil Tiger warlord, and startling truths about
Sri Lanka, cricket and himself. 'Bristling with energy and confidence'
Sunday Times Winner of the DSC Prize for South Asian Literature
What Lies Between Us Apr 30 2022 In the idyllic hill country of Sri Lanka,
a young girl grows up with her loving family; but even in the midst of this
paradise, terror lurks in the shadows. When tragedy strikes, she and her
mother must seek safety by immigrating to America. There the girl reinvents
herself as an American teenager to survive, with the help of her cousin; but
even as she assimilates and thrives, the secrets and scars of her past
follow her into adulthood. In this new country of freedom, everything she
has built begins to crumble around her, and her hold on reality becomes more
and more tenuous. When the past and the present collide, she sees only one
terrible choice. From Nayomi Munaweera, the award-winning author of Island
of a Thousand Mirrors, comes the confession of a woman, driven by the demons
of her past to commit a single and possibly unforgivable crime. Praise for
Island of a Thousand Mirrors: "The paradisiacal landscapes of Sri Lanka are
as astonishing as the barbarity of its revolution, and Munaweera evokes the
power of both in a lyrical debut novel worthy of shelving alongside her
countryman Michael Ondaatje or her fellow writer of the multigenerational
immigrant experience Jhumpa Lahiri." - Publishers Weekly "The beating heart
of Island of a Thousand Mirrors is not so much its human characters but Sri
Lanka itself and the vivid, occasionally incandescent, language used to
describe this teardrop in the Indian Ocean." - The New York Times Book
Review
The Oracle Glass Aug 30 2019 New York Times and USA Today Bestseller!
"Absorbing and arresting." —New York Times "Fascinating and factual." —Los
Angeles Times "Chilly, witty, and completely engrossing ... great, good
fun." — Kirkus Reviews "An outstanding historical novel of 17th–century
France ... based on a real–life scandal known as the Affaire des Poisons,
this tale is riveting from start to finish." —Library Journal For a handful

of gold, Madame de Morville will read your future in a glass of swirling
water. You'll believe her, because you know she's more than 150 years old
and a witch, and she has all of Paris in the palm of her hand. But Madame de
Morville hides more behind her black robes than you know. Her real age, the
mother and uncle who left her for dead, the inner workings of the most
secret society of Parisian witches: none of these truths would help her
outwit the rich who so desperately want the promise of the future. After
all, it's her own future she must control , no matter how much it is painted
with uncertainty and clouded by vengeance. "Take a full cup of wit, two
teaspoons of brimstone, and a dash of poison, and you have Judith Merkle
Riley's mordant, compelling tale of an ambitious young woman who disguises
herself as an ancient prophetess in order to gain entry into the dangerous,
scheming glamour of the Sun King's court. Based on scandalous true events,
The Oracle Glass brims with our human foibles, passions, and eccentricities;
it's a classic of the genre and unlike any historical novel you have ever
read." —C. W. Gortner, author of The Confessions of Catherine de Medici
Island of a Thousand Mirrors Oct 05 2022 "Straddling opposite side of the
long and brutal civil war in Sri Lanka, two girls - one Sinhala, the other
Tamil - navigate their histories, sibling rivalries and adolescent
heartbreaks, the burdens of exile and belonging, and the harsh demands of
survival. Written in stirring prose that evokes the beauty of the island
country and the bloodshed that has destroyed it, Nayomi Munaweera's debut
novel is a haunting tale of lives distorted by terrible violence." -- Cover.
The Girl in the Mirror Dec 03 2019 An edge-of-your-seat debut thriller with
identical twins, a crazy inheritance and a boat full of secrets. Who can you
trust? Absolutely nobody!
The Island of a Thousand Mirrors Aug 03 2022 Before civil war tears the
tapestry of Sri Lanka apart, the lives of two young women from two very
different families are fatefully linked by one chance encounter. In Colombo,
Yasodhara lives a full life with her Sinhala family, rich in love and
everything she could ask for, though shaped subtly by social hierarchies,
her parents' ambitions, and the differences between the Tamil and Sinhala
people. All is well until the family's serene existence is shattered by the
outbreak of violence. Saraswathi, a Tamil, is living in the active war zone
and dreams of becoming a teacher. But her hopes for the future are trampled
when she is arrested by a group of Sinhala soldiers and pulled into the
heart of a conflict she has tried desperately to avoid. A powerful saga that
strikes mercilessly at the heart of war, Island of a Thousand Mirrors marks
the arrival of a spellbinding new literary talent. 'By turns tender,
beautiful, and devastating, Island of A Thousand Mirrors is a deeply
resonant tale of an unraveling Sri Lanka. Incredibly moving, complex, and
with prose you may want to eat, this debut is a triumph.' NoViolet Bulawayo,
award-winning author of We Need New Names
RETURN TO SRI LANKA Jun 20 2021
Mirror, Mirror Jan 28 2022 When one of their friends mysteriously
disappears, a group of teens are forced to confront the challenges and
secrets of their lives in this edgy and suspenseful coming-of-age tale from
international supermodel, actress, and social media darling Cara Delevingne.
Among the students of Thames Comprehensive, Red, Leo, Rose, and Naomi are
misfits—outsiders who have found a safe haven in music and their band,

Mirror, Mirror. For these sixteen year olds, fitting in at school is nearly
as difficult as navigating their complicated home lives. Red has an
alcoholic mother and a father who’s never around. Leo’s brother is in
prison. Rose uses sex and alcohol to numb the pain of a brutal attack.
Naomi’s punk rock princess persona gives her the freedom to be her true
self. When Naomi mysteriously vanishes and then is found unconscious, her
friends are shaken and confused. Could it have been an accident—or did
someone deliberately try to hurt Naomi? If she was in trouble, why didn’t
she turn to them? How well do they really know their bandmate—and each
other? If Naomi wakes up from her coma, will she ever be the same? To
understand what happened to Naomi, Red, Leo, and Rose must ultimately face
their own dark secrets and fears, and reconcile the difference between what
they feel inside and what they show to the world. Cara Delevingne reveals
another facet of her amazing talent with this powerful novel about identity,
sexuality, gender, emotional pain, the complicated world of social media,
and the dangerous weight of appearances that are not what they seem.
The Mirror Season Jul 10 2020 "An unforgettable story of trauma and
healing, told in achingly beautiful prose with great tenderness and care."
—#1 New York Times-bestselling author Karen M. McManus When two teens
discover that they were both sexually assaulted at the same party, they
develop a cautious friendship through her family’s possibly-magical
pastelería, his secret forest of otherworldly trees, and the swallows
returning to their hometown, in Anna-Marie McLemore's The Mirror Season...
Graciela Cristales’ whole world changes after she and a boy she barely knows
are assaulted at the same party. She loses her gift for making enchanted pan
dulce. Neighborhood trees vanish overnight, while mirrored glass appears,
bringing reckless magic with it. And Ciela is haunted by what happened to
her, and what happened to the boy whose name she never learned. But when the
boy, Lock, shows up at Ciela’s school, he has no memory of that night, and
no clue that a single piece of mirrored glass is taking his life apart.
Ciela decides to help him, which means hiding the truth about that night.
Because Ciela knows who assaulted her, and him. And she knows that her
survival, and his, depend on no one finding out what really happened.
The Man in the Mirror Sep 11 2020 The Man in the Mirror has established
itself as a cornerstone in men's literature since its 1989 release. Winner
of the prestigious Gold Medallion Award and appearing on the best-seller
list eighteen times, it has helped thousands of men understand the person
who stares back at them from the glass each morning and know what to do
about his twenty-four most difficult problems. Written by a foremost
Christian men's leader, this powerful book invites men to take a probing
look at their identities, relationships, finances, time, temperament, and
most important, the means to bring about lasting change. If life's demands
are constantly pressuring you to run faster and jump higher, this book is
for you. Rich in anecdotes, thought-provoking questions, biblical insights,
and featuring focus questions in each chapter suitable for personal or group
use, The Man in the Mirror offers a penetrating, pragmatic, and lifechanging look at how to trade the rat race for the rewards of godly manhood.
Mirrors Oct 01 2019
Island of a Thousand Mirrors Nov 06 2022 Before violence tore apart the
tapestry of Sri Lanka and turned its pristine beaches red, there were two

families; two young women, ripe for love with hopes for the future; and a
chance encounter that leads to the terrible heritage they must reckon with
for years to come. One tragic moment that defines the fate of these women
and their families will haunt their choices for decades to come. In the end,
love and longing promise only an uneasy peace. A sweeping saga with the
intimacy of a memoir that brings to mind epic fiction like The Kite Runner
and The God of Small Things, Nayomi Munaweera's Island of a Thousand Mirrors
strikes mercilessly at the heart of war. It offers an unparalleled portrait
of a beautiful land during its most difficult moments.
Broken Mirrors Apr 06 2020 Robin Wyatt, with Nazia Masood, investigates why
the specter of ‘dowry death’ continues to haunt Indian society even a decade
into the 21st century, urging readers to look beyond the obvious. The
narrative, as it effortlessly turns its gaze from the story of a survivor of
domestic violence to that of one accused of the crime, smashes the
conventional image of so-called ‘dowry deaths’. It picks up each of the
shattered pieces of the mirror and looks into them closely, and what emerges
is a complex portrait of a society where marriage counseling remains taboo
and inaccessible to large sections of the population, where the quest for
‘justice’, armed with powerful, ‘pro-women’ anti-dowry laws, brushes aside
the truth behind the breakdown of many a perfect marriage.
The Mirror Thief Feb 26 2022 A globetrotting, time-bending, wildly
entertaining masterpiece hailed by the New York Times Book Review as
"Audaciously well written...the book I was raving about to my friends before
I'd even finished it." Publishers Weekly raved that "with near-universal
appeal . . . Seay’s debut novel is a true delight, a big, beautiful cabinet
of wonders that is by turns an ominous modern thriller, a supernatural
mystery, and an enchanting historical adventure story." Set in three cities
in three eras, The Mirror Thief calls to mind David Mitchell and Umberto Eco
in its mix of entertainment and literary bravado. The core story is set in
Venice in the sixteenth century, when the famed makers of Venetian glass
were perfecting one of the old world's most wondrous inventions: the mirror.
An object of glittering yet fearful fascination—was it reflecting simple
reality, or something more spiritually revealing?—the Venetian mirrors were
state of the art technology, and subject to industrial espionage by desirous
sultans and royals world-wide. But for any of the development team to leave
the island was a crime punishable by death. One man, however—a world-weary
war hero with nothing to lose—has a scheme he thinks will allow him to
outwit the city's terrifying enforcers of the edict, the ominous Council of
Ten . . . Meanwhile, in two other Venices—Venice Beach, California, circa
1958, and the Venice casino in Las Vegas, circa today—two other schemers
launch similarly dangerous plans to get away with a secret . . . All three
stories will weave together into a spell-binding tour-de-force that is
impossible to put down—an old-fashioned, stay-up-all-night novel that, in
the end, returns the reader to a stunning conclusion in the original Venice
. . . and the bedazzled sense of having read a truly original and thrilling
work of art.
Mirror, Mirror Aug 23 2021 After visiting for the first time, Gilly and
Gerry, identical twins raised apart, decide to exchange places. When
frightening things happen to Gilly, she wonders if Gerry was just trying to
escape from some secret dilemma.

A Mirror Mended May 08 2020 A Mirror Mended is the next installment in USA
Today bestselling author Alix E. Harrow's Fractured Fables series. Zinnia
Gray, professional fairy-tale fixer and lapsed Sleeping Beauty is over
rescuing snoring princesses. Once you’ve rescued a dozen damsels and burned
fifty spindles, once you’ve gotten drunk with twenty good fairies and made
out with one too many members of the royal family, you start to wish some of
these girls would just get a grip and try solving their own narrative
issues. Just when Zinnia’s beginning to think she can't handle one more
princess, she glances into a mirror and sees another face looking back at
her: the shockingly gorgeous face of evil, asking for her help. Because
there’s more than one person trapped in a story they didn’t choose. Snow
White's Evil Queen has found out how her story ends and she's desperate for
a better ending. She wants Zinnia to help her before it’s too late for
everyone. Will Zinnia accept the Queen's poisonous request, and save them
both from the hot iron shoes that wait for them, or will she try another
path? At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital
Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.
Mirror, Mirror Nov 01 2019
The Star Mirror May 20 2021 Details the parallel relationship between the
brightest stars in the sky, the world's largest ancient monuments, and the
highest mountain peaks on Earth.
Heaven's Mirror Jun 28 2019
The Mirror & the Maze Jan 16 2021 The city of Rey is burning. With smoke
billowing, fires blazing and his people fleeing, Khalid races back to defend
his city, and protect his queen. But Khalid is too late to do either. He and
his men arrive to find the city in ruins, nothing but a maze of destruction,
and Shahrzad is gone. But who could have wrought such devastation? Khalid
fears he may already know the answer, the price of choosing love over the
people of Rey all too evident.
A Dance of Mirrors Jul 30 2019 One has conquered a city. The other covets
an entire nation. Haern is the King's Watcher, protector against thieves and
nobles who would fill the night with blood. Yet hundreds of miles away, an
assassin known as the Wraith has begun slaughtering those in power, leaving
the symbol of the Watcher in mockery. When Haern travels south to confront
this copycat, he finds a city ruled by the corrupt, the greedy and the
dangerous. Rioters fill the streets and the threat of war hangs over
everything. To forge peace, Haern must confront the deadly Wraith, a killer
who would shape the kingdom's future with the blade of his sword. Man or
God; what happens when the lines are blurred? Fantasy author David Dalglish
spins a tale of retribution and darkness, and an underworld reaching for
ultimate power.
Flint and Mirror Apr 18 2021 "Crowley is generous, obsessed, fascinating,
gripping. Really, I think Crowley is so good that he has left everybody else
in the dust."—Peter Straub From award-winning author John Crowley comes a
novel that masterfully blends history and magic in Flint and Mirror. As
ancient Irish clans fought to preserve their lands and their way of life,
the Queen and her generals fought to tame the wild land and make it English.
Hugh O'Neill, lord of the North, dubbed Earl of Tyrone by the Queen, is a
divided man: the Queen gives to Hugh her love, and her commandments, through
a little mirror of obsidian which he can never discard; and the ancient

peoples of Ireland arise from their underworld to make Hugh their champion,
the token of their vow a chip of flint. From the masterful author of Little,
Big comes an exquisite fantasy of heartbreaking proportion. At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights
Management Software (DRM) applied.
The City of Mirrors Mar 30 2022 In life I was a scientist called Fanning.
Then, in a jungle in Bolivia, I died. I died, and then I was brought back to
life... Prompted by a voice that lives in her blood, the fearsome warrior
known as Alicia of Blades is drawn towards to one of the great cities of The
Time Before. The ruined city of New York. Ruined but not empty. For this is
the final refuge of Zero, the first and last of The Twelve. The one who must
be destroyed if mankind is to have a future. What she finds is not what
she's expecting. A journey into the past. To find out how it all began. And
an opponent at once deadlier and more human than she could ever have
imagined. 'Compulsively readable.' NEW YORK TIMES
Island of a Thousand Mirrors Sep 04 2022 Before violence tore apart the
tapestry of Sri Lanka and turned its pristine beaches red, there were two
families. Yasodhara tells the story of her own Sinhala family, rich in love,
with everything they could ask for. As a child in idyllic Colombo,
Yasodhara's and her siblings' lives are shaped by social hierarchies, their
parents' ambitions, teenage love and, subtly, the differences between Tamil
and Sinhala people; but the peace is shattered by the tragedies of war.
Yasodhara's family escapes to Los Angeles. But Yasodhara's life has already
become intertwined with a young Tamil girl's... Saraswathie is living in the
active war zone of Sri Lanka, and hopes to become a teacher. But her dreams
for the future are abruptly stamped out when she is arrested by a group of
Sinhala soldiers and pulled into the very heart of the conflict that she has
tried so hard to avoid – a conflict that, eventually, will connect her and
Yasodhara in unexpected ways. Nayomi Munaweera's Island of a Thousand
Mirrors is an emotionally resonant saga of cultural heritage, heartbreaking
conflict and deep family bonds. Narrated in two unforgettably authentic
voices and spanning the entirety of the decades-long civil war, it offers an
unparalleled portrait of a beautiful land during its most difficult moment
by a spellbinding new literary talent who promises tremendous things to
come.
Mirror of Secrets Jun 01 2022 Brutal witch killers are coming to town, and
guess who they can’t wait to see? I don’t want to brag, but I’m pretty good
at fooling people, but even my charm can’t save me or my witch friends from
these guys. A new plan is in order. I only wish I knew what that plan was.
The witch hunters know what they want—the High Coven. It’s up to me to make
sure they don’t get anywhere near them. All I have to do is stay under the
radar and try not to get killed. Simple, right? Not even close. Let’s just
hope I make it out alive. Ready for another Shadowhurst Mysteries adventure?
This fifth book will keep you turning the pages late into the night! The
book features a tough heroine, heart-wrenching love drama, angry
supernaturals and coven magic you won't be able to get enough of! If you
like witchy stories full of twists and turns, you'll love A.N.Sage's new
urban fantasy series!
This Divided Island Mar 06 2020 SHORTLISTED FOR THE SAMUEL JOHNSON PRIZE
2015 SHORTLISTED FOR RSL ONDAATJE PRIZE 2016 In the summer of 2009, the

leader of the dreaded Tamil Tiger guerrillas was killed, bringing to a
bloody end the stubborn and complicated civil war in Sri Lanka. For nearly
thirty years, the war's fingers had reached everywhere: into the bustle of
Colombo, the Buddhist monasteries scattered across the island, the soft
hills of central Sri Lanka, the curves of the eastern coast near Batticaloa
and Trincomalee, and the stark, hot north. With its genius for brutality,
the war left few places, and fewer people, untouched. What happens to the
texture of life in a country that endures such bitter conflict? What happens
to the country's soul? Samanth Subramanian gives us an extraordinary account
of the Sri Lankan war and the lives it changed. Taking us to the ghosts of
summers past, and to other battles from other times, he draws out the story
of Sri Lanka today - an exhausted, disturbed society, still hot from the
embers of the war. Through travels and conversations, he examines how people
reconcile themselves to violence, how religion and state conspire, how the
powerful become cruel, and how victory can be put to the task of reshaping
memory and burying histories. This Divided Island is a harrowing and humane
investigation of a country still inflamed.
Wilderness of Mirrors Mar 18 2021 “A remarkably detailed account of the
internal disputes about the defectors and double agents that tied the CIA in
knots during the 1960s.” —The Wall Street Journal At the dawn of the Cold
War, the world’s most important intelligence agencies—the Soviet KGB, the
American CIA, and the British MI6—appeared to have clear-cut roles and a
sense of rising importance in their respective countries. But when Kim
Philby, head of MI6’s Russian division and arguably the twenty-first
century’s greatest spy, was revealed to be a Russian mole along with British
government heavyweights Donald Maclean and Guy Burgess, everything in the
Western intelligence world turned upside down. Here is the true story of how
the American James Bond—the colorful, foulmouthed, pistol-packing, alcoholic
ex-FBI agent William “King” Harvey—put the finger on Philby; how James Jesus
Angleton, the chain-smoking poet of Yale University and the CIA’s supposed
“master spy” in charge of counterintelligence, began his descent into a
paranoid wilderness of mirrors upon learning of family friend Kim Philby’s
ultimate betrayal; and the devastating consequences of the loss of MI6
prestige and the CIA’s subsequent self-defeating witch hunts. Every
revelation, every stranger-than-fiction twist and turn is all the more
intriguing as truths become lies and unlikely scenarios are revealed as
reality. With impeccable sourcing and the use of thousands of pages of
declassified research, David C. Martin’s Wilderness of Mirrors is widely
recognized as a masterpiece of intelligence literature. “Enthralling . . .
provocative, vividly controversial. Deserves to be widely read.” —The
Washington Post
The Mask of Mirrors Jul 22 2021 'Utterly captivating. Carrick spins an
exciting web of mystery, magic, and political treachery in a richly drawn
and innovative world.' S. A. Chakraborty, author of The City of Brass Darkly
magical and beautifully imagined, The Mask of Mirrors is the unmissable
start to the Rook & Rose trilogy, a rich and dazzling fantasy adventure in
which a con artist, a vigilante, and a crime lord must unite to save their
city. Nightmares are creeping through the city of dreams . . . Renata
Virdaux is a con artist who has come to the sparkling city of Nadezra -- the
city of dreams -- with one goal: to trick her way into a noble house and

secure her fortune and her sister's future. But as she's drawn into the
aristocratic world of House Traementis, she realises her masquerade is just
one of many surrounding her. And as corrupted magic begins to weave its way
through Nadezra, the poisonous feuds of its aristocrats and the shadowy
dangers of its impoverished underbelly become tangled -- with Ren at their
heart. 'Wonderfully immersive--I was unable to put it down.' Andrea Stewart,
author of The Bone Shard Daughter 'An intricate, compelling dream of a book'
Melissa Caruso, author of The Tethered Mage 'I was utterly entranced by this
glittering world filled with masked vigilantes, cunning conwomen, and dark
magic. A sheer delight!' Katy Rose Pool, author of There Will Come A
Darkness
Mirror City Nov 25 2021 Caught in the turmoil that besieges newly
independent Bangladesh, Uma, a young Indian immigrant, tries to make Dhaka
her home. Largely ignored by her Muslim husband, Uma feels utterly alone
until she finds herself unexpectedly falling in love. Mirror City
brilliantly captures the turbulent early days of Bangladesh, the slow
breakdown of a marriage, and a woman’s search to find herself. Nuanced,
atmospheric and full of drama, this is an utterly compelling novel.
The Mirror Prince Dec 15 2020 When Max Ravenhill, a history professor,
meets Cassandra, he enters the realm of Faerie, where he discovers his true
identity as the Prince Guardian and must choose between his old life and
becoming someone else to fulfill his destiny as the savior of the Natural
Cycles of the Lands. Reprint.
Mirror, Mirror on Her Wall Feb 03 2020 ... The forgotten envelope was like
the proverbial can of worms... now that she had opened it, she knew the past
would come crawling out, one slimy piece at a time...Photojournalist Kenzie
Reese has spent the past eight years trying to forget her past. Now the
Mafia is looking for her father and thinks kidnapping Kenzie will bring him
out of hiding. Little do they know what a dysfunctional family she comes
from! After a miserable and lonely childhood - lived on the run in a dozen
towns across the country, using a dozen different names - Kenzie has made a
new life for herself that does not include her parents.The forgotten
envelope plunges Kenzie into the middle of a political and financial
conspiracy. Coded clues and a mysterious key force her to recall the painful
puzzle of her past. Each discovery leads to more questions and more
changes... and Kenzie hates changes!Now is definitely not the time to be
falling in love, especially with straight-laced Travis Merka. She and the
Texas Ranger have nothing in common. She's a free spirit, he's all about
rules.But there are no rules as they follow the twisted trail of secrets
that leads them from Colorado and Wyoming, into the White Mountains of New
Hampshire. Full of surprises and vivid scenery, Kenzie's story is a great
stand-alone or the perfect extension of The Girl from Her Mirror. This
popular Kindle series is filled with mysterious danger and sexy delight,
while remaining a clean romance and 'feel-good' story.Readers agree, Book 2
of the Mirrors Don't Lie Mystery Series will make you laugh, cry, and beg
for more!"Awesome story. Hard to put down!""Wow! This book is every bit as
good as the first one. If you read the first book in the series you'll know
what I'm talking about. If you didn't, don't worry. The author gives catchup explanations when needed. But you're going to love this book.""This book
was even more exciting than Book #1! The vivid descriptions were great and I

am looking forward to reading the next book. I definitely recommend reading
these books -- great for anyone who enjoys good clean mysteries, which we do
not usually get to read these days!""I should know better than to start one
of Becki's books at bedtime: ) So hard to stop in the middle!"
The Bell Between Worlds (The Mirror Chronicles) Feb 14 2021 A glorious epic
fantasy in the grand tradition of CS Lewis and Philip Pullman, and a major
publishing event, The Mirror Chronicles will take you into another world,
and on the adventure of your lifetime...
The Mirror of My Heart Jul 02 2022 An anthology of verse by women poets
writing in Persian, most of whom have never been translated into English
before, from acclaimed scholar and translator Dick Davis. A Penguin Classic
The Mirror of My Heart is a unique and captivating collection of eightythree Persian women poets, many of whom wrote anonymously or were punished
for their outspokenness. One of the very first Persian poets was a woman
(Rabe'eh, who lived over a thousand years ago) and there have been women
poets writing in Persian in virtually every generation since that time until
the present. Before the twentieth century they tended to come from society's
social extremes--many were princesses, some were entertainers, but many were
wives and daughters who wrote simply for their own entertainment, and they
were active in many different countries - Iran, India, Afghanistan, and
areas of central Asia that are now Uzbekistan, Turkmenistan, and Tajikistan.
From Rabe'eh in the tenth century to Fatemeh Ekhtesari in the twenty-first,
the women poets found in The Mirror of My Heart write across the millennium
on such universal topics as marriage, children, political climate, death,
and emancipation, recreating life from hundreds of years ago that is
strikingly similar to our own today and giving insight into their
experiences as women throughout different points of Persian history. The
volume is introduced and translated by Dick Davis, a scholar and translator
of Persian literature as well as a gifted poet in his own right.
Defying Destiny Jan 04 2020 It's been almost a year since the Trials of
Unyielding Steel.When Lydia gets a lead on the whereabouts of Jonathan
Sterling, she concludes her training with a legendary immortal sorcerer and
puts a plan in motion for his capture.Near Selyr, Taelien reunites with an
old friend - Wrynn Jaden, the legendary Witch of a Thousand Shadows - and
meets with Jonan to make a deal.Jonan, of course, has other concerns. His
master, the legendary Lady of Thieves herself, has given him a new
assignment - one that hints at world-shaping events, if he can survive the
mission. He'll partner with Velas, but she has her own problems to deal
with, including a revelation that will test where her loyalties truly lie.
Mirror Sight Oct 13 2020 Karigan G'ladheon is a Green Rider - a seasoned
member of the royal messenger corps whose loyalty and bravery have already
been tested many times. And her final, explosive magical confrontation with
Mornhavon the Black should have killed her. But rather than finding death,
and peace, Karigan wakes to a darkness deeper than night. The explosion has
transported her somewhere - and into a sealed stone sarcophagus - and now
she must escape, somehow, before the thinning air runs out and her
mysterious tomb becomes her grave. Where is she? Does a trap, laid by
Mornhavon, lie beyond her prison? And if she can escape, will she find the
world beyond the same - or has the magic taken her out of reach of her
friends, home and King forever...? 'Kristen Britain is one of the most

astonishing fantasy writers working today' Tess Gerritsen, NEW YORK TIMES
bestselling author.
An Infinity of Mirrors Nov 13 2020 In love with a Prussian officer, a
Jewish woman moves to Hitler’s Berlin Every afternoon, Paule tends to her
father’s newspaper clippings and listens to his stories. An actor, PaulAlain Bernheim has a sexual appetite and a lust for life that have made him
a legend of the Paris stage. He is also a fiercely proud Jew, and he has
imbued his daughter with an unshakeable pride in the history of her people.
So why, she wonders, has she fallen in love with a German? From the moment
Paule spots Wilhelm von Rhode at an embassy reception, she can’t take her
eyes off him. So after a whirlwind Paris romance, when von Rhode is recalled
to Berlin, Paule follows as his wife. But as the Nazis tighten their
stranglehold on Germany and the world prepares for war, will Paule’s love
stand against the night?
The Mirror World of Melody Black Dec 27 2021 It all starts, as these things
sometimes do, with a dead man. He was a neighbour, not someone Abby knew
well, but still, finding a body when you only came over to borrow a tin of
tomatoes, that comes as a bit of a shock. At least, it should. And now she
can't shake the feeling that if she hadn't gone into Simon's flat, if she'd
had her normal Wednesday night instead, then none of what happened next
would have happened. And she would never have met Melody Black . . . Wild
and witty, searing and true, THE MIRROR WORLD OF MELODY BLACK is about the
fine line that separates normal from not - and how life can spin, very
swiftly, out of control.
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